
 

Rockdale County, Georgia 

No. 24-22 

Description of the work for which the BID/RFP/RFQ is being solicited. 

This is an Invitation to Bid (ITB) for a On-Demand Unit Price Contract for 

Electrical Services at Various Locations in Rockdale County (See page 9 of ITB 

for details).  

The date, time, and location where BID/RFP/RFQ is to be submitted.  

Sealed bids will be received at the Rockdale County Finance Department, 

Procurement Division, 958 Milstead Avenue, Conyers, GA 30012 no later than 2 

p.m. local time, Thursday, January 9, 2025.  Bids received after this time will not 

be accepted.  Bidders are not required to attend bid opening.    

The name of the individual within Rockdale County Government who is 

responsible for answering questions.  

All questions and/or requests for clarifications concerning this ITB must be 

submitted to the Purchasing Division via email to 

adrienne.m.brown@rockdalecountyga.gov, or at the above address no later than 2:00 

p.m., local time on Thursday, January 2, 2025. 

Where BID/RFP/RFQ documents may be reviewed.  

Documents may be reviewed at the following:  

https://www.rockdalecountyga.gov/current-bids-rfp-rfq/ 

Any special requirements that exist.  

There will be a Non-Mandatory Pre-Proposal Conference held via TEAMS, at 

2:00 p.m., local time, December 17, 2024.  

This RFP qualifies for Rockdale County Government EBO program.  For questions, 

regarding the EBO program, please contact Equitable Business Opportunity Officer, 

Stacey B. Lewis, at stacey.lewis@rockdalecountyga.gov or 770-278-7543.  
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